
 

 
BABERGH DISTRICT 

Report To Glemsford Parish Council For PCM 12/03/13 

 
This report covers the period from 12/02/2013 to 12/03/2013. During this time there has been 6 crimes 
recorded within the parish, this compares to 6 crimes for the same period last year. 
 

BREAKDOWN OF CRIME  
#Burglary Other Building 

• An attempt burglary other building took place to a shed on Angel Lane. The attempt took place 
between 1800 and 1845 on 05/03/13. This crime is still being investigated. SU/13/513 Pc 1263 
Battershall 

 
#Vehicle crime 

• On the night of 18/02/13 a theft from motor vehicle took place on Hunts Hill. The catalytic convertor 
was stolen. This crime has since been finalised. SU/13/448 Pc 1293 Johnson 

 
#Assaults and public order 

• On 13/02/13 following a dispute a male was arrested for assault on Tye Green. This male was 
cautioned. This crime has since been finalised. SU/13/328 Pc 1263 Battershall 

#Other 

• On 16/02/13 at 0300 a male was arrested for driving a motor vehicle with excess alcohol and 
possession of an article with a blade on the A1092. The male was charged for both offences. This 
crime has since been finalised. SU/13/352 and SU/13/353 Pc 1263 Battershall 

• On the 28/02/13 following a search a male was arrested and currently on bail from producing 
controlled drug. No further information is available. SU/13/472 Pc 1549 Steel 
 

 
If you have any information that would be of interest regarding this or any other offences, please let Babergh 
West SNT know or contact Crimestoppers anonymously.   
 
Crimes recorded within the Parish of Glemsford the last 4 weeks have not increased from the same period 
last year. Out of six of the crimes, four have had arrests. It is reassuring to see that no burglary dwellings 
have taken place although Police urge residents to not become complacent with their home security. Crime 
across Suffolk is reducing, however please be assured that Suffolk Police are continuing to target those 
individuals who are involved in burglary within our communities.  
A Police crime reduction surgery was held today at the village hall and proved again to be successful with 
visitors.  
Police would like to remind residents that the Priority setting meeting will be held Tuesday 19

th
 March 2013 at 

the Social Club, Hunts Hill at 1800 to 1900 hrs. 
  
There are many ways in which you can help yourselves not becoming a victim of crime. If you would like to 
have a tailored crime prevention survey for you, your home, vehicle or business premise, please do not 
hesitate to contact any member of the Babergh West safer neighbourhood team. In addition to this there is a 
website called www.immobilse.com, where you can register your property for FREE and improve your 
chances of getting it back if it is lost or stolen. 
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Babergh West Safer Neighbourhood Team 

Next Priority Setting Meeting for 2013 
 

Tuesday 19th March 2013 

18:00-19:00pm 

Glemsford Social Club 

Hunts Hill 

Glemsford 

CO10 7RP 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Babergh West SNT Priorities 

Tuesday 22 January 2013 - Tuesday 19th March 2013 
 

To work with local communities around Crime Reduction issues 

within the village of Long Melford 

 

To work with local communities around Crime Reduction issues 

within the villages of Hitcham & Bildeston 

 


